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PIEDMONT REGIONAL DENTAL CLINIC CELEBRATES ITS 1-YEAR 

ANNIVERSARY JULY 1ST 2012  

June 28, 2012, Orange, VA. Piedmont Regional Dental Clinic 
(PRDC) the largest safety net clinic in the four county area, 
celebrates its first year of service to the community.  
 
PRDC is a non-profit organization dedicated to providing low-
cost dental services to underserved residents in the Piedmont 
region of Virginia who do not have dental insurance and 
financially qualify, or who are covered by Virginia Medicaid. 
 
When the clinic opened its doors on July 1, 2011, it only served 
4 counties: Greene, Madison, Culpeper, & Orange. Due to patient 
demand, by early 2012 the clinic had expanded its service area 
to include surrounding counties and doubled its operatories from 
4 working chairs to 9.   
 

  
PRDC has helped more than 1749 patients and completed more than 
4817 visits in its first year. All patients come from families 
living at 200% of the federal poverty level (FPL) or below. In 
fact, 75% of PRDC patients have a family income at or below 100% 
FPL ($23,000 per year for a family of four) 
 
 



 

Kelli Mitchell, Executive Director of PRDC, said it is an honor 
to be able to mark a year in practice at PRDC.  
 
“We look forward to commemorating many more years to come with 
our patients. From routine dental care to pediatric oral surgery 
cases, PRDC is pleased to celebrate a year in dentistry. With a 
team of talented and experienced dental professionals, patients 
can turn to Piedmont Regional Dental Clinic for all of their 
dental health care needs whenever a problem arises.” Said 
Mitchell  
 
Please visit our website at www.vaprdc.org for more details or 
call us at  
540.661.0008 
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